
 

 

American Society of Health-System Pharmacists 
4500 E W Hwy #900 
Bethesda, MD 20814 
 
September 17, 2019 
 
Dear Kathleen Pawlicki R.Ph. 
 
On behalf of the International Society on Thrombosis and Haemostasis (ISTH), we would like to 
invite the FIP to join the World Thrombosis Day campaign. 
 
Recognized on 13 October, World Thrombosis Day is a year-long campaign that focuses 
attention on the often overlooked and misunderstood condition of thrombosis. With thousands of 
educational events around the world, World Thrombosis Day and its partners place a global 
spotlight on thrombosis as an urgent and growing health problem.  
 
Launched in 2014, World Thrombosis Day includes more than 1,700 partner organizations, 
institutions, hospital systems, and universities representing 100+ countries around the world. In 
2018, World Thrombosis Day garnered more than 3 billion impressions with more than 10,000 
activities organized across the globe. 
 
We invite your organization to share its name as part of the overarching promotion of the day, 
utilize one or several of the many free resources, and consider conducting one or more activities 
in the name of the day. Join World Thrombosis Day by visiting worldthrombosisday.org/join/. 
The campaign offers a variety of resources for partner use, including scientific publications, 
toolkits, patient stories, infographics, customizable press releases, and more.  
 
We look forward to working alongside you and hope that we can count on you to become 
involved in this crucial and unique health awareness campaign to reduce thrombosis-related 
events. If you have questions, contact campaign staff at wtd@isth.org. We appreciate your 
leadership and look forward to our continued collaboration and support of thrombosis and 
hemostasis initiatives and work.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Prof. Beverley Hunt  Thomas Reiser     
Chair    Executive Director 
World Thrombosis Day  International Society on Thrombosis and Haemostasis 
Steering Committee     


